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VOICE OF THE VILLAS, JULY 3, 2025

From Marie <happyvillascc885@gmail.com>
Date Thu 7/3/2025 3:30 PM
To  Marie <happyvillascc885@gmail.com>

The 4th of July, or Independence.Pay, is celebrated because it commemorates the adoption of the
Declaration of Independence by the Continental Congress on July 4, 1776. This declaration signified
the thirteen American colonies' official separation from British rule, marking the birth of the
United States as an independent nation.

"May the rockets' red, white, and blue glare fill your heart
with patriotic pride this 4th of July!"

http://www.myvocc.com

Resident Directory Password: VillasCC1.

Any changes to your contact information in directory,
kindly email updates to John Gerber: jeg80@comcast.net

Chestnut Creek Master Association (CCMA)
http://www.chestnutcreekvenice.com

Facebook Page
Villas of Chestnut Creek Neighbors




